
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF LAUREL HOLLOW 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of 

Laurel Hollow shall, on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. or as soon as 

possible thereafter, conduct a public hearing relative to Introductory Local Law C-

2021, whereby the Village of Laurel Hollow proposes to opt-out of having retail 

cannabis dispensaries and on-site cannabis consumption establishments licensed or 

established within the boundaries of the Inc. Village of Laurel Hollow, subject to 

permissive referendum governed by Section 24 of the NY Municipal Home Rule Law. 

 Said public hearing shall be held via Zoom Videoconference.  Public 

participation will be available via the Zoom link posted under the “News” tab at the 

Village of Laurel Hollow website – https://www.laurelhollow.org.  Due to the 

coronavirus restrictions, physical attendance is not permissible. 

 Copies of said local law will be available for review at the Village Hall during 

normal business hours and can be found on our website, www.laurelhollow.org. 

 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
Nancy Popper, Clerk 
November 17, 2021 
 
 

https://www.laurelhollow.org/

